Bishop’s Office

Pusat Keuskupan Katolik

290 Jalan Macalister,

10450 Pulau Pinang, Malaysia.
Tel  :+604-2292742

Fax :+604-2285671

E-mail : penangdiocese @ gmail.com

Diocese of Penang

Ref: 1/2015

NOTIFICATION

Dear Fathers,

Re: Documents for Dispensations involving Mixed Marriages, Disparity of
Cult, Consanquinity and others.

With regards to the above, kindly send copies of these documents in your
Parishes from 2012 onwards to the Bishop’s Office for records.

Chancery Office all around the world are asking for such documents for cases of
annulment and therefore the records of these are necessary for efficiency.

The pre-nuptial enquiries should be properly filed so that when these chanceries
request for these documents, we can do the necessary.

Thank you for your collaboration.

Sincerely in Christ,

Rt Rev. Sebastian Francis—j
Bishop of Penang




